
** ATTENTION BOATERS **
Please be aware that there are people free-diving in 

this body of water.

It is unlawful: 
“For any boat or water skier to operate or approach closer than 
100 feet to any skin diver's flag or any swimmer unless the boat 
is part of the skin diving operation or is accompanying the 
swimmer.”

Wisconsin Boating Regulations; PUBL-LE-301 2007, p 20.

We will be diving under or around buoys marked with red and white 
dive flags.  We will also, in accordance with state law, be within 50 feet 
of our flags.  Please use caution while operating watercraft on this body 
of water, as we may not always post this when we are diving.

**Thank you for your consideration**


